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Chairman Sutton and Members of the Committee, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of Senate Bill 119. 

 

Senate Bill 119 amends K.S.A. 40-201, 40-216 40-241, and 40-955. The bill strictly concerns 

statutory cleanup of Chapter 40. References of certain statute numbers and subsections have either 

been moved or repealed over recent years. Senate Bill 119 simply reconciles those differences and 

harmonizes those references appropriately. 

 

Senate Bill 119 passed the Senate Committee of the Whole with a vote of 40-0. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of Senate Bill 119. 
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